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Eugene,

When our alleged betters are discussing the above farce and conn of a bill you might read out the FACTS quoted below. May be then the energy poverty they inflict to make of their fellow travelers might come home to roost. We are moving into a new little ice age the jet stream has gone south and will stay there for some time. Colder winters and shorter growing seasons will b a feature of our weather from now in. Solar variation causes climate change NOT CO2.

Yours Sincerely

John Dooley

"Last week it was reported that 3,318 places in the USA had recorded their  lowest temperatures for this time of year since records began. Similar  record cold was experienced by places in every province of Canada. So cold  has the Russian winter been that Moscow had its deepest snowfall in 134  years of observations. Britain had its fifth freezing  winter in a row, the Central England Temperature record – according to an  expert analysis on the US science blog Watts Up With That – shows that in  this century, average winter temperatures have dropped by 1.45C, more than  twice as much as their rise between 1850 and 1999, and twice as much as the  entire net rise in global temperatures recorded in the 20th century. "
